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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
An Atlantic low pressure system will push 
fronts across Scotland early Thursday, 
which will gradually clear to the northeast 
with a mild and moist west to southwest 
flow following. Precise rainfall totals are 
very uncertain at this stage but given 
recent significant rainfall events there is 
a risk of further localised flooding. 

This warning will be updated over the 
coming days as more information 
becomes available and confidence 
increases in respect of rainfall totals.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Alert of Rain

Valid from 00:05 on Thu, 04th Feb 2016 until 23:55 on Thu, 04th Feb 2016

A band of rain, heavy at times, will push across Scotland from the early hours of Thursday 
morning. This rain may be persistent over parts of the Western Highlands, Argyll and to a 
lesser extent the southwest of Scotland, with a risk of localised flooding.

Please be aware of the risk of some travel disruption.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• Highlands & Eilean Siar

   • Highland

• SW Scotland, Lothian Borders

   • Dumfries and Galloway

   • Scottish Borders

• Strathclyde

   • Argyll and Bute

   • East Ayrshire

   • North Ayrshire

   • South Ayrshire

   • South Lanarkshire


